
Public Notice

Please join the City of Houston's Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD) for its 2022 Fall Community
Meetings. Approximately $45 million in federal entitlement grants
will be available to improve Houston's neighborhoods and the
quality of life for low-and moderate-income families over the next
year. Tell us about your community needs and priorities to inform
the preparation of Houston's 2023 Annual Action Plan.

The In-Person Fall Community Meeting and Public Hearing
will be held on Wednesday, November 30, 2022 at 6:00 pm at the
Leonel J. Castillo Community Center located at 2101 South Street,
Houston, TX 77009.

The Virtual Fall Community Meeting and Public Hearing will be
held on Thursday, December 15, 2022 at 3:00 pm online in English:
bit.ly/2022FPH and in Spanish: bit.ly/2022FPH-Spanish.

The virtual meeting will also be viewable also on Facebook Live @
HoustonHCDD and on HTV.

To access the virtual meeting by telephone for audio only, call US
(Toll): 1-936-755-1521, and use code 185 916 491# for English and
code 631 509 049# for Spanish.

Closed Captioning will be provided. For additional information or
to request special arrangements at these Community Meetings
(interpreter or other), contact Ashley Lawson at (832) 394-5438 or
Ashley.Lawson@houstontx.gov.

Can't make live meetings? You can view materials and get
involved at our website: https://houstontx.gov/housing/public-
hearing/. For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or
landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries
at (832) 394-6200 ext. 5.


